
The Village of Scandinavia Board of Trustees 

monthly Board meeting scheduled for August 9, 

2022, has been rescheduled due to the August 

Partisan Primary Election being held on the 

same day. 

August’s Board meeting has been rescheduled 

for  August 16, 2022 

IMPORTANT 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

Any questions please call  

Renee L. Smith, Clerk 

 at 715.467.0036 or email me at 

 clerk@villageofscandinavia.com 


